
 

Different Bears 
This week we have been looking at different types 

of bears and where they live. 

 

 
 

The children have enjoyed looking at polar bears, 

black bears, brown bears and pandas.   

Can they tell you what their favourite bear is? 

Mathematics. 

We have continued looking at the numerals 1, 2 

and 3.  We have been counting out different 

fixed amounts of bears on cards and matching 

them to the correct numerals. 

 
We then looked at all the different amounts and 

talked about which amount was less and which 

one was more. 

Ice! 
This week the children have been 

looking at ice as we begin to look at the 

season Winter.  We have been feeling 

blocks of ice and talking about how it 

feels and what happens to when we 

touch it with our hot hands. 

 
Perhaps your child could have a go at 

making some ice at home – where would 

they have to put the water? 

 

                                         

 
Letters and Sounds. 

This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
d for door, dinosaur, dog, duck. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a dinosaur, 

dolphin and dragon at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

d  o  g – dog,  d e n – den,   d o ll – doll 

and  d  u  ck  - duck 

 

 
19th January 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Parents Evening has been postponed 

until:  

Tuesday 30th January. 

Wednesday 31st January. 

The time of your appointment will be 

exactly the same as the one that you 

previously booked. 

 

Many thanks for your continuing support. 

This week we welcomed our new 

starters into Pre-School.  The children 

have been keen to show them around the 

classroom. 


